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REPORT OF THE STUDIES COMMITTEE OF THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

July 26, 1971 

The Studies Committee of the Legislative Council recommends 
that the following study committees be authorized as major studies 
with a reporting date to the General Assembly of January 1, 1973. 

1. SCR 25--A study creating a Department of Transportation. 

2. SCRs 39 and 45--A study relating to elementary and 
secondary school systems and .the statutory educational 
standards. 

3. HCR 9--A master plan for higher education. 

4. HCR 22--A study of the penal and correctional system 
in Iowa. 

5. BCR 25--The development of land use poli~ies. 

The following study committees were authorized with a 
reporting date of January 1, 1972. 

1. SCR 28--Bank holding companies. 

2. BCR 48--Eligibility standards of categorical assistance 
grant programs. 

In addition the Studies Committee recommends the carrying 
out of the study provided for in Senate File 565, relating to the 
present and future roles and adequacy of the mental health institutes 
and the existing institutions for juveniles under the Department of 
Social Services. 

The Studies Committee recommends the completion of the 
Criminal Code Study Committee. 

The Studies Committee previously recommended a study of 
the State Commerce Commission. In addition the Studies Committee 
recommends the. referral of SCRs 22 and 31 .be carried out by the 
appropriate standing committees. It also recommends that HCRs 
34, 45, and 46 be carried out by the appropriate standing committees. 

- ANDREW VARLEY, Chairman 
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REPORT OF THE BUDGET COMMITTEE REGARDING BUDGET 

of the 
LEGISLATIVE SERVICE BUREAU FOR FISCAL YEAR 1971-1972 

The Budget Committee of the Legislative Council recommends 
that the Budget for the Legislative Service Bureau be established 
as mailed to the members of the Legislative Council with the fqllow­
ing exceptions. 

1. ·The salaiy of the Director be set at $20,000.00. 

2. The salaries of.the secretarial s~aff as recommended for 
July 1, 1971 be reduced for each position by the amount 
~ecommended for January 1, l912 increments, however each 
member of the secretarial stBff shall be paid the incre­
ment recommended for January 1, 1972. 

- Dennis Freeman, Chairman 
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